

Gershwin Road Basingstoke Hampshire RG22 4PQ

Mrs Susan Boorman B'Ed (Hons)
Headteacher
Mrs Jo Padfield B'Ed (Hons)
Deputy Headteacher

**2** 01256 350313

Email: <u>parent.mail@hwis.hants.sch.uk</u>
Website: www.hwis.hants.sch.uk

Dear Parents/carers,

Please can the children bring in a photo of themselves dressed in 'special clothes'. Alternatively, you can email a copy in to parent mail. This could be for a special occasion like a wedding, party, sports clothes, club uniforms or dressed in their favourite dressing up outfit. Please can the children bring in their photo by  $17^{th}$  January, as we will be using these photos as part of our R.E lesson. If you only have a special photo and would like you us to photo copy it, please let us know.

Thank you,

The Early Years Team















